Upon arrival in Italy and at the start of the Mille Migia in Brescia, the car was enthusiastically
greeted by a variety of enthusiasts and officials alike. The car's official start number and race
position was number 139. The first nights run to Ferrara went off without a hitch and the car
performed faultlessly. As the car was completing another flawless day with only 20 kilometers
from the day’s finish in Roma, an errant motorcyclist struck the car head-on. While no one was
injured, the damage to this car forced it to be withdrawn from the race.

The car was shipped back to the United States, to Symbolic's Service and Restoration department
where repairs continue to see the car preserved back to its original "as delivered" condition.

Please contact Bill Noon (bnoon@symbolicmotors.com / 619-840-7811)
for additional information regarding this vehicle.



